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******Dr. Harry J. Parker installed as 
president of the Southwestern 
Psychological Association. 

DALLAS- -Dr. Harry J . Parker, professor of rehabilitation science in the 

School of Allied Health Sciences, a component of The University of Texas Health 

Science Center at Dallas, is the new president of the Southwestern Psychological 

Association. 

The Dallas professor was installed during the association's recent annual 

meeting in Houston and will serve a one-year term as head of the organization of 

psychologists, teachers and other practitioners in the behavioural sciences from 

a six-state area. He succeeds Dr. Logan Wright of the Oklahoma University Health 

Science Center. 

Dr. Parker holds a Ph.D. degree from Northwestern University and has been 

associated with the School of Allied Health Sciences since its founding in 1969. 

He also is a professor of physical medicine ~ rehabilitation at the Dallas Health 

Science Center. 
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